
Our single UHD PAS is already rolling out in many areas across outpatient 

services in the trust. On 17 May UHD will have a fully-shared version of eCaMIS

in operation in our hospitals, replacing the current separate systems. Find out 

the latest on this major project in this regular update.

Care groups and operations

UPDATE 22 March 2022

Update from the outpatients workstream – POOLE STAFF
• All computers now allow you to access both Poole and RBH (UHD) versions of 

eCAMiS. Please select 'PHT Live' for Poole clinics up to and including 16 May. Please 
select 'RBH Live' for all clinics from 17 May onwards.

• You can access both Poole and RBH/UHD clinics at the same time. To do this ensure you 

log into ‘PHT Live' first then open a new window to log into 'RBH Live'.

• Please DO NOT send letters to the virtual printer as this is currently not ready. Any letters 

that need to be printed should be done locally.

Theatres and elective admissions progress
• All staff have been given log-ins for the UHD PAS. Please check with your line manager if 

you have not received yours yet.

• Admissions for procedures beyond 17 May can no longer be booked on the Poole eCAMis.

• We’re working to enable the booking of procedures from 17 May onwards on the UHD PAS 

including obstetrics, endoscopy, planned surgical admissions and emergency 

theatres. We will update you when this facility is available

Find out more

Visit the UHD PAS section of the intranet for more details and information on each 

workstream: https://intranet.uhd.nhs.uk/index.php/pas
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for your 
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support!

https://intranet.uhd.nhs.uk/index.php/pas


Update from the medical secretaries workstream
• The SOP for deleting verified letters is being finalised.

• Be a buddy: we’re looking for RBCH secretaries to be a point-of-contact for colleagues at 

Poole to offer some support on using the med sec functions in UHD PAS around the go-

live on 17 May. If you can help please contact the team at singlepasprog@uhd.nhs.uk

• The medical secretaries guide to cutover will be coming soon!

• All computers now allow you to access both Poole and RBH (UHD) versions of 

eCAMiS. Please select 'PHT Live' for Poole Clinics up to and including 16 May. Please 
select 'RBH Live' for all clinics from 17 May onwards.

Find out more

Visit the UHD PAS section of the intranet for more details and information on each 

workstream: https://intranet.uhd.nhs.uk/index.php/pas

Questions, comments, concerns?
Email singlepasprog@uhd.nhs.uk
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UPDATE 15 March 2022 (2/2)

Inpatients workstream updates
• ‘On the day’ cutover processes for 17 May are being finalised and will be shared with care 

group and operational teams.

• Any PAS downtime for wards will be minimised as far as possible – primarily affecting 

Poole users while patients are moved across to the new system.

• Links with other key systems such as Health of the Ward and EPMA will also be restored 

as quickly as possible.

About the single PAS project
The project to provide University Hospitals Dorset with a single PAS provides a range of 

important benefits. It is a combination of the two separate PAS systems historically used by 

Poole Hospitals and the Royal Bournemouth and Christchurch hospitals. Unlike some IT 

projects with a ‘big bang’ launch date, UHD PAS is a rolling implementation, with clinics and 

specialties being added all the time. By 17 May this year, all PAS activity will be on the new 

shared UHD PAS. 

Benefits at a glance:

• allows the creation of single waiting lists at specialty level across all sites

• standardises waiting times across UHD

• offers improved patient choice about where they are seen

• more efficient booking processes, utilising just one PAS episode

• is an evolution of the PAS systems used currently

• makes more efficient use of our resources.
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